
Office of Chancellor  

2 February 2024  

The Vice-Chancellor gives notice that The Lord Sainsbury of Turville has advised her of his 

intention to step down later this year from his office as Chancellor of the University. The 

Council will publish a timetable for the election of a successor once the Chancellor has 

formally submitted his resignation to the University, which is expected to be in the Easter 

Term. The process for nominating candidates and electing the Chancellor is set out in the 

University’s Statutes and Ordinances (p. 109, as revised by Grace 1 submitted to the Senate 

on 17 January 2024; a complete version of the new Ordinance is available).  

 

https://www.admin.cam.ac.uk/univ/so/pdfs/2023/ordinance01.pdf#page=1
https://www.admin.cam.ac.uk/reporter/2023-24/weekly/6725/section5.shtml#heading2-16
https://www.admin.cam.ac.uk/reporter/2023-24/weekly/6725/section5.shtml#heading2-16
https://www.reporter.admin.cam.ac.uk/files/revisedordinance-chancellorelection-jan2024.pdf

